
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors,  

 

I am writing in support of the Fracchia Rd./Bisby Ave. neighborhoods’ petition to establish a CP Cannabis Prohibition 

Combining District to prevent cannabis grows in/near their residential neighborhoods.  

 

These property owners deserve the right to preserve the integrity, value, and safety of their neighborhoods, and to 

remain free from the nuisances and hazards that commercial cannabis operations cause.  

 

As a resident property owner in an adjacent neighborhood, I fully support their request to be protected from cannabis 

grows. Please vote to grant the Fracchia Rd./Bisby Ave. neighborhoods CP Prohibition District status.  

 

Thank you,  

Judy Jutzy 

 


